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STUDENT ABUSE OF NETWORK 
A number of our students have been abusing Aspire’s computer network by downloading software that 
bypasses Aspire’s internet security settings. 
 
These students have been spoken to regarding the seriousness of this incident, however we would like 
to take this opportunity to remind all of our students of the following: 
 

1. Hacking is a criminal offence  
2. Aspire is legally obliged to follow the Data Protection Act 
3. This abuse of the network goes against the policy that both students 

and parents sign when the student starts with us 
 
If this happens again we will remove laptops from lessons, which will have a significant impact on our 
students’ learning.  It might also mean we will have to involve the Police. 
 
We would, therefore very much appreciate your support and remind your child of the seriousness of 
these actions. 
 
REMINDER – TERM DATES 
We would also like to remind you that all students (including those that attend Alternative Provisions) 
will finish on Friday 31st March at 12.30pm for Easter. 
 
The Summer Term for all students (including Alternative Provisions) will start on Tuesday 18th April 2017 
as per the students’ timetables. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any queries regarding the above. 
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